Notice of Farm & Craft Market Postponed


https://www.cityofchiloquin.org/community/page/notice-farm-craft-market-postponed

CITY OF CHILOQUIN
NOTICE
2021 FARMERS MARKET

[t 1s with deep regret that the City Council announces the postponement of this
year’s Farmers Market.

This is not a decision we have taken lightly, but we are committed to do our part to
help protect our vendors,
customers, and the community members as a whole.

Due to increased and overwhelming concerns about the COVID-19 virus, the rules
and regulations for sanitation and
personal safety distancing have become extremely
burdensome and costly.

We are very disappointed that we are unable to hold this event for our residents and
community members at this time
but we know it is the right decision based on the
information we have today.

City Council members are exploring options to open the event in the coming
months.

Oregon Farmers Market Association rules and regulations can be found at:
https://www.oregonfarmersmarkets.org/covid-19




